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Ottawa, November 8th. 1907.

Revd, Sir:-

I inclose you a copy of a letter received from

Peter Caplin, Chief of the Indians of Maria.

It seems to bllose a very bad state of

affairs and contains an allegation about you as Agent.

Upon both of these points you will please report fully.

Your obedient servant,

Deputy Superintendent General of Indian Affaire.

Revd.J.D.Morin,

 Cludian Agent,

Grand Caspedia,

Que.

Letterbook,

18 October 1907 - 11 November 1907, (R.G. 10, volume 5180)
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